
Central Elementary PAC Minutes 

April 1, 2025 

Attending: Michelle van Vugt, Kate Healey, Donna Arnold, Monica Padgham  

Start Time: 5:30pm  

Account Update:  

General: $4383.46  

Gaming: $3084.33  

DPAC:  

No meeting in March 

Fundraisers:  

DQ March hot lunch: Well received and went really well!  About $300 in profit.  

April Hot Lunch: Little Caesar’s on April 11  

Maddie and Sarah will be there to help.  

Orders down a bit this month, believed to be timing having ordering open over spring break. 

May Hot Lunch: May 2nd Subway 

Michelle and Maddie can be there.  Maddie to confirm due date and prices.  Michelle to 
make flyer and menus. 

Purdy’s: $252 in profit. Goal was $400 

Popcorn fundraiser:  sold 154 bags, about $100 in profit 

Having next popcorn fundraiser on May 9th-Kate and Sarah can be there.  Need to find a 3rd 
person 

Freezies: confirmed that we will do freezie sales again.   

Dates to be determined but approved for Michelle to buy freezies when they arrive in stores 

Neufeld’s Fundraiser opens April 17th closes May 2nd.  Order pick up May 14th at 225 

Creative Kids dates secured for next Christmas.   

Launch October 20th, pick up first week of December, Michelle needs to confirm a due date 

 

Outstanding Items 

Stripe Situation: Canceled the Stripe account as there is no need for it any longer. 



BCEID Information: Kate has a BCEID for the PAC, so that we can apply for the Gaming Grant.  She 
needs additional people to put on the account as well.  Decided that it would be Michelle and 
Maddie.  Kate will connect to get the needed info.  Need to ask Devyn if there is a copy of last year’s 
application.  Michelle and Kate to work together to get the gaming report for the 2023-2024 school 
year.  Gaming Grant application due between April 1st and June 30th. 

Anti Bullying Letter:  Michelle made a motion to send the anti bullying letter on behalf of the PAC to 
the School District and school trustees.  Kate seconded the motion.  Maddie voted in favor via 
proxy.  Motion passed.  Kate to get the list of who the letter is to be sent to and then Michelle will 
send it via the PAC email. 

ADMIN UPDATES:  

This week:  WITS Week and Wacky hat or hair day April 4th  

Next Week:  Author Celebration Week celebrating Eric Carle, Kindergarten dental screening, Hot 
lunch (Pizza!) 

Easter long weekend April 18th to 21st  

April 24th cultural night 

April 25th pro D day 

Waterslides: Bridal Falls is completely booked on the days that were asked for.  On the cancelation 
list at another venue  

Playground Update:  Donna working with the company on possible phases for the playground.  
Decided that PAC would approach Chilliwack Children’s Foundation, Chilliwack Foundation, Main 
Street Church, Victory Church, Kiwanis Club, the BIA.   

 Donna to write a letter. 

Michelle to talk with bank about opening a high interest savings account for the playground 
funds. 

End Time: 6:45pm.  

Next Meeting: May 6th, 5:30pm in the Library. 


